





Houston Area Woodcarvers Newsletter

President's Message



Hello all of my fellow carvers, my name is Kenan Schultz and I

have recently been voted in as the new HAWC President.

Just a reminder, we cannot have a carver's cl_b without "U"! Since the pandemic, many of our lives have changed, but not our need to be a part of something bigger than ourselves. I encourage you to be a part of this club, for you are sorely missed!

In the month of February, we have a guest carver coming in to

demonstrate his carving techniques. Some of you may recognize Vladimir Davydov from some Facebook carving pages. He is a self-employed professional carver and, in my opinion, quite talented!

Please join us on Saturday Feb. 18 at the Bayland Community Center 6400 Bissonnet St. Houston, Tx. 77074 @ 9:00 - 2:00 We hope to see you there!



Left to right: Kenan Schultz, President; Shen Liang, Treasurer; Jamie Frontiera, Secretary; Carolyn Smith & Preston Smith, Co-Vice Presidents. Not pictured: Show Chairmen, Lance Rath, Buddy Ives and Kevin Lawson; Photographer Gabriel Toledo; Newsletter Helen Havemann and Pete Reittinger.

Newsletter Page 2

Show and Tell





Jamie Frontiera



Carolyn Smith brought us a Chip Chats magazine article from her club history collection







Kenan Schultz





Carolyn Smith

Newsletter Page 4





Dave Valley





Volume 15, Issue 2



Brigitte Bosarge









Newsletter Page 6



Mike Moeskau







Lance Rath





The Houston Area Woodcarvers meet from 9am-2pm on the 3rd Saturday of the month at the Bayland Park Community Center, 6400 Bissonnet St., Houston, TX 77074.

See us on the Web: houstonareawoodcarvers.com

EMAIL: houstonwoodcarvers@yahoo.com